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HEAD TEACHERS’ MESSAGE 

Newsletter  
Mayville Primary School, Lincoln Street, London Ell 4PZ 

 

18.11.2022

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Samaritan Shoebox Appeal 

This year we will be making donations to the Samaritan shoe box appeal. The appeal is a great way to 

give back to families who are less fortunate than ourselves. We have been able to extend the collection 

of shoeboxes until the 30th because of one of our kind parent’s will be taking the Shoeboxes to the 

depot. 

You can donate any of the following:  

Toys-cuddly toys, dolls, small musical instruments, yo-yos, skipping ropes.. 

Hygiene items-toothbrush, wrapped soap, comb, hair brush 

School supplies-pens, pencils, crayons, stamps, writing pads 

One or two special items-hats, gloves, scarfs, sunglasses, caps, socks… 

Do not include: 

Toothpaste, sweets, lotions and liquids, used or damaged toys or items, seeds gum, chocolate or food 

items… 

Parents Evening 

We had our first in-person parents evening this week. Thank you to all of the parents who turned out 

for their appointments and for navigating the new parents evening and school clubs app. I’m hoping 

the new system ensures that appointments are made easier. It would be great to hear any feedback 

regarding the website including any improvements that could be made. 

Coffee Morning 

It was great to see parents turn out for the Reading Coffee morning, I’m sure they found the meeting 

both insightful and helpful.  We have Coffee Mornings running over the course of the academic year 

so please make an effort to attend if you can. The next Coffee morning will be on the 28th November 

2022, The ‘Rights respecting’ workshop will be an opportunity for families to learn why we are a 

‘Rights respecting’ school and what that means for us. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 
 

 

 

Word of the week 

‘Successful’ 

 

Rights Respecting School 

UN Convention  

Article 4 

Governments must do all they can to make sure 

every child can enjoy their rights by creating 

systems and passing laws that promote and 

protect children’s rights 

Virtue of the Month 

‘Determined’ 

Meaning-having a firm decision and being 

resolved not to change it. 

Song of Month 

‘Believe’  

British Values 

Respect and Tolerance 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Year 1 Presentation of Work 

With just a few weeks to go before the end of the half 

term, the Year two children have settled well and 

have produced some fantastic work. Have a look 

below.  

In literacy, the children have been reading the story of 

‘Beegu’. They have learnt how to sequence the story and use 

grammatical features, such as capital letters, finger spaces 

and full stops. 

 They have been looking at different types of letters, the 

features of a letter. They will be writing a letter to Beegu’s 

mum next week. 



 
  

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

For RE, Year 1’s have been learning about 

‘Christianity’. We visited a local church. We 

met Rev Polly and she told us the story of 

Christmas and what the three wise men gave 

baby Jesus. 



 

Science this half term has been about  ‘Every day 

Materials’. The children have been learning about the 

different materials such as Metal, Rock, Plastic, Wood, 

Glass and brick.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In our Year 1 for our Computing lessons, 

we have been looking at What Algorithm 

is? and we have been doing Algorithm 

pictures.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebration Awards 
Children working on being ‘determined’ which our virtue is for the month 

 
Children working on being ‘determined’ which our virtue is for the month 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Winners this 

week 

*** 

Key Stage 1 

 Allan Ahlberg and Anthony 

browne tied on 99.5% 

 

*** 

Key Stage 2 

 JK Rowling with 100%

 



FREE - Parenting Workshops 

and Courses  
                              Helping your Child Grow and Thrive 

Contact Us: for more information  

020 8496 2974   

adult.learning@walthamforest.gov.uk 

 

Course code   Title   Location  

  

Date  Time   Day   

FA0249C4 First Aid Awareness for Parents Queens road 

learning centre  

22/11/22 – 

6/11/22 

9:30-11:30 Tues 

FA0245C4 Families Arts and Crafts 

Create an Autumn wreath 

Hale End Library 19/11/2022 11:00 -1pm Sat 

CO0232C2 Create goals using the 

wheel of life tool 

Online 29/11/2022   

FA0189C4 Family Festive Fun Day  Queens Road 

Learning Centre 

03/12/2022 10:00 –2pm Sat 

Scan the 

QR code to 

enrol  
   

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your Mayville PTA have been busy 

in the background in organising 

the Winter Bazaar… 

 

We are having a Tombola 

stall and need your help: 

Please donate any unwanted gifts 

or bottles of drink from alcoholic or 

soft drinks to bubble bath or 

shampoo to the main office by 

Wednesday 7th December 2022 

 

 

Tickets to see Santa and food 

token for halal and veg hot dog 

will be on sale soon…. We will 

send a text when tickets go live 

for selling from main office where 

PTA members will be selling on 

set days. 

Message 

from PTA  

Jam Jar Surprises 

Fill an empty jar (or several) with small toys, 

wrapped sweets only & stickers. Add the lid, 

Decorate however you like. We will add them to 

our jar tombola stall. Please bring to main school 

office. If you do not have a jar we have a few in the school office.  

 



  
        

          

      

          

     

          

 

          

      

          

      

          

 

          

        

          

      

          

      

          

      

          

  

          

       

          

     

 

 

 

School Calendar (2022-2023)  

Autumn Term:  

 

Christmas Holiday Monday 19 December 2022 to 

Monday 2 January 2023  

 

Spring Term: Wednesday 4th January 2023 to Friday 31  

 

March 2023:  

Half term holiday Monday 13 February 2023 to Friday 17 

February 2023 

 

Easter holiday Monday 3 April 2023 to Friday 14 April 

2023 
 


